Thanks for your mail and participation in our Big winter show “Hiver 2013'.
We liked your sculpture very much and we are very found of them. Your have rare
talent to bring new vision and new life to everyday objects.
I’'m wishing you lot of success with your beautiful sculptures, and looking forward
to see you again this year in some of our next exhibitions.
With best Regards D S Stefanovich March 17, 2013
directeur artistique et design Lausanne

-/‘ place suisse des arts

g atiace



